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about:blank 1/5

Subject: Fwd: Regina v. Simon Cordell for plea and case management hearing on 4th September 2013 at Woolwich Crown
Court

From: JOSEPHINE WARD (josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com)

To: re_wired@ymail.com;

Date: Sunday, 11 August 2013, 16:45

FYI

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Date: Sat, Aug 10, 2013 at 1:26 PM
Subject: RE: Regina v. Simon Cordell for plea and case management hearing on 4th September 2013 at
Woolwich Crown Court
To: JOSEPHINE WARD <josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com>

Hi Josey

 

I send you the letters 1st to the DWP as to what I have written to them to get Simon claim reopened for benefit. I will need
to list everything you covered 1 by 1 if that’s ok so please see attached letters for Simon Benefit.

 

 

Lorraine

 

From: JOSEPHINE WARD [mailto:josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com] 
Sent: 10 August 2013 12:23
To: Lorraine Cordell; michael@michaelcarrollandco.com
Subject: Regina v. Simon Cordell for plea and case management hearing on 4th September 2013 at Woolwich Crown
Court

 

Dear Lorraine / Simon

Thank you for your telephone call today.  

I am copying Michael Carroll into this email as he is now overseeing and monitoring all the work that I
undertake in this case to ensure that I am preparing your case properly and to your satisfaction and complying
with your instructions.

I set our below the main content of our conversation but if I have left anything out please come back to me as
soon as possible.
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